
THANK YOU! 

Dear Alumni and Friends of the School of Education, 

Thank you very much for the outpouring of support for the School of Education during 
Stockton’s 24-hour giving day, Ospreys Give. 

Thanks to your commitment and dedication to students in the School of Education, we 
exceeded our goals for each of our funding priorities: raising over $1,000 for faculty research, 
over $1,100 for youth programming initiatives, and over $2,600 for student scholarships! 

We are very grateful to you for your ongoing generosity, which allows us to continue to provide 
critical support to our students, faculty and the greater community. 

Thank you for supporting Stockton! 

Best regards,  

Claudine Keenan, Ph.D. 
Dean, School of Education 
Stockton University 




